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August 30, 2018 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We have had a wonderful start to the new school year.  Your children arrived with smiles and questions, 
eager to engage in their studies. 

I just wanted to send a quick note to let you know about the paperwork your children are bringing home 
as well as the paperwork that you will be receiving via email. 

Today, students will bring home the individually pre-populated Registration form and the Consent for 
Over-the-Counter Medication form.  Both of these forms need to be returned as soon as possible to your 
children’s homeroom TASC teachers. 

Tomorrow, students will receive a paper form entitled Chromebook Loan Agreement. Please sign and 
have that form returned immediately after Labor Day. This form is needed for your child to be given a 
district-issued Chromebook. Without the signed form, your student will not be eligible to receive a 
Chromebook. 

In addition, a number of forms and informational flyers will be shared with you via email later 
tomorrow. They will include the district calendar, the photo/video permission, information relating to 
the lunch program at ConVal, and others.  

This pilot will allow you to fill in forms electronically in order to save paper and time. You will be able to 
sign electronically, even right from your phone or tablet device if you so choose.   

If you prefer a hard copy of the documents instead, please ask your child to check with the main office. 

In other news, four of our science classrooms that have been undergoing renovation since the middle of 
June are close to completion. I encourage you to visit them during our Open House on September 20th 
at 6:30 pm. 

During the upcoming Labor Day weekend, our athletic teams will be playing away games. However, next 
Friday, September 7th, we will be competing in the contests listed below, and we encourage you to show 
school spirit and attend these games:  

• Boys JV/V Soccer 3:30 pm 

• Girls V Field Hockey 4:00 pm   

• Girls JV Field Hockey 5:30 pm 

• Boys V Football 7:00 pm 

Go Cougars, and have a great Labor Day weekend! 
Sincerely, 
 

 


